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17th August 2021   
 
 
Dear Sir 
  
Please accept this letter as formal notification that Greater Manchester Police wish to 
object, under Section 104(2) of the Licensing Act 2003, to the TEMPORARY EVENT 
NOTICE detailed below, as we are satisfied that granting the application under these 
circumstances would undermine the Licensing Objectives. 
 

PREMISES NAME:  Crazy Pedro’s External Area 

ADDRESS: 

19 Back Bridge Street 
Manchester 
M3 3BQ 
 

DATE OF EVENT: 28/08/21 –30/08/21 

TIME OF EVENT: 1100 – 0400 hrs 

 
The basis of our objection is to Prevent Public Nuisance. 
 
This application is seeking to allow an outdoor event from 11am until 4am the next 
morning for 3 consecutive days. The applicant has applied to be allowed to sell 
alcohol, provide late night refreshment and provide regulated entertainment. They 
are expecting up to 150 persons at any one time. 
 
GMP are firmly of the opinion that to run an outdoor event with regulated 
entertainment until 4am is almost certainly going to cause a level of noise nuisance 
which is unacceptable to persons who live in the proximity of the premises. There are 
a large number of residential  properties along St Mary’s Parsonage and the noise 
from the DJ is likely to funnel down this street causing a disturbance to those 
residents. 
 
We therefore ask that this TEN application is refused. 
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Signed:………PC 17659 Isherwood…………………. (rank/pin/name) 
 
 
Date/Time17th August 2021  1030 hrs 

……………………………………………………………………………… 
 


